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Message from President
I trust everyone is eager to welcome in the cool, fall weather. Also trust that everyone may have already started

seeing leaves falling and to think about the coming holidays.....where has the summer gone? And so fast?

I would like to thank our September hostesses for doing such a nice job — Nancy Devine, Chair, Ethel Boone,
Barbara Dickey, Jane Stuart and Nadine Tope. As we all know, everyone plays a very important role to keep
our club going....from our website, the yearbook, newsletters/email, taking reservations, making nametags,
selecting monthly menus, programs committee, fundraising, club officers and lots of committees and other
work. If you feel a calling to be more involved in the Woman’s Club, there are continuing opportunities and a
need for additional assistance. Please feel free to contact me or one of our officers and we’ll be happy for you to
serve on a committee of your choosing.

Oh, one more reminder, the NC State Fair starts on Thursday, October 16, therefore, you might want to leave
home a little early due to the traffic around the Fairgrounds.

Am looking forward to seeing each of you in October! — Aileen Pressley

October Meeting — Thursday, October 16

We would like to welcome Wes Moore, Head Coach for NCSU Women’s Basketball, as he will be our program
speaker for October. We are looking forward to hearing about and having another exciting year of NCSU
women’s basketball. Go Pack!

2015 Fashion Show

Our annual Fashion Show is scheduled on Thursday, April 16, 2015. This year’s show will be hosted by Betty
Zucker, Owner of Easy Elegance Resale. Of course, we will need volunteers for modeling. If you are willing to
model or assist with the fashion show, please fill out the response note below and return it to Lou Mitchell at
our October meeting. — Lou Mitchell

Hostesses for October
Our hostesses for October are Pat Grady, Chair, Sue Danielson, Mary Liner, Linda Moore and Frances Smith.
Thank you, ladies, for volunteering to serve as hostesses this month.
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Carol Caldwell Scholarship Endowment and Club Fundraising

Thank you for supporting our 2013-14 gifts for the Carol Caldwell Scholarship Endowment. | am pleased to
announce that the committee raised $1,527.00 last year in gifts from our members. The overall success of the
endowment is reflected in the year-end balance of the fund as follows:

Ending Market Value June 30, 2014 $141,414.31
Beginning Market Value July 1, 2013 124,832.46

The Endowment awarded in FY2013-14 (ending June 30, 2014) $4,330.00 went to Ashley Krukowski.
Ashley graduated in May 2014. Thanks to everyone for making this a success story. -- Sharda Sawhney

2014-15 Yearbook

Yearbooks were distributed at our September meeting. If you were not at the meeting and no one picked up
your copy for you, your copy was mailed to you. If you would like an electronic color copy of the yearbook,
we can also email you with a pdf version. Just let me know. Please take a minute and look over your personal
information. If your information has changed or is incorrect, please fill out the form below with your updated
information. -- Sandy Donaghy sandy.donaghy@gmail.com

Club Fundraising for FY2014-15

Thank you for your continued support of this endowment through your generous gifts. Remember the $$$
Hat? Well, you have one last time to win this special hat! Anyone who gives a gift of $50 or more to the Carol
Caldwell Scholarship Endowment will be entered to win the hat at the April 2015 meeting.

Please make checks payable to the North Carolina State University Foundation, Inc. (noted: Carol Caldwell
Scholarship Endowment). You may give Anne Porter your gifts at the monthly meeting or mail to: Ms.
Anne Porter, 3408 Caldwell Drive, Raleigh, NC 27607 —Anne Porter

New Special Projects

Thanks to a unanimous vote by the NCSU-WC members, a $5,000 award has been given to the NC State
Student Health Services to create the new Student Emergency Fund for Medical Needs. ($1,613 was
appropriated from the special projects fund from 2013-14, and the balance taken from the money market.)

Leah Arnett, Director of Student Health, identified that there are many of our NC State students who often have
to make a choice between eating and paying for medical needs when an illness arises or prescriptions are
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needed beyond what their insurance covers. This new fund will provide one-time grants of $100 and/or up to
$250. (The $150 balance is to be made as a loan and repaid to the fund.)

Ms. Arnett is thrilled that the NCSU Woman's Club has made this generous gift in support of the new program,
and she will report on its progress and success in the spring. -- Anne Porter

Deadline -- Newsletter Articles

Newsletter articles for the next month are due to Helen Crane at each of our monthly meetings. This standard
deadline should help all of us remember to have our articles ready for the following month. Your cooperation
in meeting these deadlines is appreciated. -- Helen Crane Helen crane@ncsu.edu

Do you need a ride?
Please don't let lack of transportation be your excuse for missing out. We have members happy and are eager to
help. Please call Grace Hodgson 919-781-2983 for assistance. Hope to see you in October.

Lunch Reservations—Due by Friday October 10, 2014

Reservations (with payment) must be received by Kathryn Bartley (3400 Birk Bluff Court, Cary, NC
27518-8224). No refunds for cancellations later than due date. If you make a reservation and intend to pay at
the door, but do not attend or cancel your reservation, you must still pay for your lunch(es).

Cost: $16 per person
Checks payable to: NCSU Woman's Club
Lunch will be served at 12:00

Number of Reservations
Member Name

Number of Guest(s)
Names(s)

Enclosed is $ ($16.00 per person), payable to NC State University Woman's Club.

Write your entrée selection(s) below for yourself and your guest(s) from either Cider Barbeque Glazed
Chicken or Grilled Ham Steak with sesame orange salad, baked sweet potato and fresh steamed green beans.
Water, tea, coffee, rolls and butter included.

Member
Entrée Selection

Guest Guest
Entrée Selection Entrée Selection

Other special needs (i.e. space for wheelchair at table, vegetarian entrée, etc.):
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Yes, I am willing to model or assist with our 2015 Fashion Show.

Name

Telephone

Email address

Please give this note to Lou Mitchell at our October meeting. If you cannot attend our meeting on
October 16 and are willing to assist, please mail your response to her at 4301City of Oaks Wynd, Raleigh,
NC 27612. Email will also work: loumitchell@att.net

My information for the 2014-15 Yearbook has been changed or is incorrect.

Name

Address

Telephone

Email address

Please give this note with changes to Sandy Donaghy at our October meeting. If you cannot attend our
meeting on October 16, please mail your response to her at 103 Heritage Court, Cary, NC 27513. Email
will also work: sandy.donaghy@gmail.com
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